
	


										

September 1, 2018

Dear Friend,
	I hope this letter finds you well. As you know I have been the principal at St. Bernard of Clairvaux Catholic School for just over four years. This school is a vibrant Catholic community that puts children first in all decisions. Much of what we are doing here at St. Bernard I am replicating from what I learned in my time at St. Rita. My time at St. Rita taught me many great lessons on how to educate children and provide them with a solid foundation in faith, academics, and social interactions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the past three years, an ambitious group of parents have coordinated a golf tournament to generate funds that have helped to give our students and teachers more educational tools and support materials. Their goal is to find a creative way to financially support our academic offerings, technology initiatives, and fine arts programs, thus allowing our students to learn and grow in all aspects of school life, and ultimately prepare them to have their choice of high school upon graduation.
I am reaching out to some of the good folks that I have come to know at St. Rita to see if you would lend support to this endeavor. If you are a golfer I would love for you to put a team together and join us on November 2nd at Keaton Park Golf Course in Dallas. If you are not a golfer, but feel you could support our golf tournament with a financial donation that would be outstanding as well.
Our goal at St. Bernard is to help support and grow an academic and faith filled educational program that is the best in Diocese of Dallas and the surrounding area.  With the support of generous people like yourself, we can accomplish this and much more.	
	On behalf of the entire St. Bernard Community, I thank you in advance for your kind generosity and continued support. 

In Christ,

Michael Davies							
1420 Old Gate Lane          Dallas, TX 75218	   214-321-2897	  Fax 214-321-4060          www.stbernardccs.org
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